
 
 

Public Notice Hywel Dda University Health Board 

A virtual meeting of the University Health Board will take place on Thursday 26th May 2022 at 12.30pm via Microsoft 
Teams Live Event 

 

Hywel Dda University Health Board is committed to openness and transparency, and conducts as much of its business as possible in a session 
that members of the public are normally welcome to attend and observe.  However, in light of the current advice and guidance in relation to 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) we will be holding these meetings via an MS Teams Live Event - accessible to view via the following link to the 
HDdUHB website on the day of the meetings: 

 

Board meetings  
 

Electronic copies of the papers are available and accessible to download from the University Health Board’s website 6 days prior to the meeting 
via the above link. 

 

The agendas and supporting papers can be made available in a different format if required (e.g. large print) by contacting the Board Secretary, 
Hywel Dda University Health Board, Corporate Offices, Ystwyth Building, St David’s Park, Carmarthen SA31 3BB or by e-mail to:  
joanne.wilson4@wales.nhs.uk, telephone 01267 239644 
 

 
Maria Battle, Chair 
Hywel Dda University Health Board 

[Hywel Dda University Health Board is the operational name of Hywel Dda Local Health Board] 
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